


49988 Federal Register / Vol. 65, No. 159 / Wednesday, August 16, 2000 / Notices

comment before requesting that OMB
extend the existing paperwork clearance
for the Alternative Fuel Rule.

The FTC invites comments on: (1)
Whether the proposed collection of
information is necessary for the proper
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based on the labeling of an estimated
20,000 new and used AFVs each year at
thirty-eight cents for each label (per
industry sources), the annual AFV
labeling cost is estimated to be $7,600.
Estimated total annual non-labor cost
burden associated with the Rule,
therefore, would be $8,000 ($136.80 +
$7,600.00), rounded to the nearest
thousand.

Debra A. Valentine,
General Counsel.
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